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Dear Chair Nosse and member of Committee 

 

Hi, my name is Jessica, I'm from baker city Oregon I work for a small local vape 

store. I ID every person in our store, and we watch for those buying for underage kids 

and we have stopped it several times!! This is a bad bill in so many ways, bad for 

businesses, bad for the state, and bad for the people. This country is supposed to be 

the land of the free, free to choose what we want to put in our bodies or not as adults 

and taking that right away will not protect kids from nicotine addiction. I have made 

100% sure my two teenagers and several of their friends put down vapes as quickly 

as they picked them up. I am more worried about the illicit drugs made legal and are 

now taking away something that has proven itself time and time again to help those 

quit smoking cigarettes. I am in this business to help people like keeping the black 

market smaller and that is my opinion working in this industry. Thank you for your 

time and consideration.  


